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As described in Payroll Bulletin P-933, the week of January 27 through January 31, 1997 has
been designated Direct Deposit Week by the New York Automated Clearing House (NYACH).

In conjunction with Direct Deposit Week, several financial institutions in the Albany area will
participate in Information Fairs at the following locations:

State Office Building Campus
Tuesday, January 28 at Building 3 cafeteria 10 am. - 2 p.m.
Thursday, January 30 at Building 12 cafeteria 10 am. - 2 p.m.

Empire State Plaza
Wednesday, January 29 at the North Lobby 10 am. -2 p.m.

Participating financial institutions will have a supply of direct deposit forms (AC-2772) to
expedite the enrollment process for interested employees.

Agencies outside the Albany area are encouraged to contact financial institutions in their areas
to promote direct deposit enrollment. '




